

Site Council Meeting Minutes 1-25-17

Members present: Tugrul Daim, Carrington Light, Joanna Tobin, Tiana Dixon, Paige Witte, Brian Black, Sharon Whitehill, Hill Taylor

Meeting commenced at 7:32 AM by Tugrul

- A. Tugrul asked for SIP suggestions/comments
 - a. Hill asked about how Foreign Language
 - i. Joanna: preserved at 7th and 8th grade
 - ii. Level of fund restricts adding more language
 - b. Paige: being mindful about when HOM are plugged in
 - c. Joanna presented using the following as a guiding force to our work:
 - i. Organize for collaborative work
 - ii. Build assessment literacy
 - iii. Create data overview
 - iv. Dig into student data
 - v. Examine instruction
 - vi. Develop action plans
 - vii. Plan to access progress
 - viii. Act and assess
 - d. Joanna reviewed what was changed to SIP based on suggestions
 - e. Brian and Carrington reviewed Newsela
 - f. Tiana had a question about grading standards
 - i. Late work penalty?
 - ii. Joanna went over the zero policy and proficiency
 - g. Paige suggested adding celebrating diversity under Goal 2: School Community and Culture - Adults
 - i. Change teachers to teachers and community in goal 3d
 - h. Tiana suggested created consistency of HOMs among grade levels
 - i. Staff will begin to get back to creating a library of resources
 - i. Tugrul suggested agenda items for next month, March 15, 2017
 - i. HOM
 - ii. HW: review plan
 - iii. Elections for Site Council
- B. Meeting adjourned at 8:21 AM by Tugrul